Traveling to Milwaukee to attend the Midwest Social Forum was a nice breath of fresh air during a busy (and hot!) summer.  It was important to be able to hear of other efforts going on in the Midwest to promote positive social change!  Many people we met were excited that two women from Kansas State were there to share news from Kansas.  Highlights for me were:  

· Meeting three progressive students from University of Denver and discuss how they learned to organize their progressive endeavors 

· Brainstorming community organizing ideas in the Community Organizing session

· Visiting with Karen Kuby, the director of the Emma Goldman Clinic in Iowa City, Iowa [http://www.emmagoldman.com/]

· And last, BUT NOT LEAST- the sustainable and delicious food from a local farmers cooperative [http://www.growingpower.org/rainbow_farmer's_co-op.htm]

The weekend was a great way to start the brain-juices flowing!

[http://www.mwsocialforum.org/]

